
 

 

May 16, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Auden Street Drainage Improvement project in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Southside Place, located at 6309 Edloe 
Street, Houston, TX 77005. 

The funding would be used for the design and construction of a new stormwater conveyance 
system for the City of Southside Place that will have the capacity to covey a city standard storm 
event (2-year storm), resulting in significant flood reduction in a large portion of the city. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Lizzie Fletcher 
Member of Congress 
  


